
Easter in August 
We didn’t get to celebrate Easter together in our usual 

ways back in April, so why not take advantage of that   

other “A” month … August!  Next Sunday, August 16, we 

will celebrate Easter as we embrace the hope and               

promise of the resurrection of Jesus.   

Our Missions’ Committee will also be celebrating Easter 

with a focus on children.  They will be asking for your         

donations of items such as diapers of all sizes for our 

Food Pantry neighbors, soup, pudding cups, fruit cups, 

granola and cereal bars, peanut butter, etc. for Backpack 

Pals and school supplies for our Food Pantry neighbors 

and for Clymore Elementary students.  See the August 

newsletter for more information on donations needed.            

Outdoor Worship Begins Sunday! 
We have approval to start outdoor worship this Sunday, 

August 9, 2020.  If you choose this option you will need           

to do a few things to prepare. 

• Let us know that you are going to take part in the       

outdoor option.    

• Bring a blanket to sit on or some lawn chairs.  The 

grass might still be a little wet at 9:30.   

• Bring a mask – it’s a bummer I know, but everyone 

who isn’t in a vehicle is supposed to have one on.   

• Have everyone review their health.  If anyone is sick, 

stay home, get comfy and watch the service on-line.   

• Check in with the parking attendant and read the 

Health Acknowledgement Poster. 

• Let our parking lot attendant know that you want to 

sit outside of your vehicle.  He will put a card under 

your windshield wiper so we can direct you to a spot 

in the shade near a boom box.   

• Bring your song sheet so you can sing along.  Yes, you 

can sing along under your mask.  Sing loud!                          

Remember Buddy the Elf says, “The best way to 

spread cheer is singing loud for all to hear.”  We need 

lots of cheer! 

Now sit back and enjoy the service, but if you have to 

leave your spot to go to your vehicle, please maintain        

social distancing--staying at least six feet away from          

anyone who isn’t a family member or living in your home.   

On-Line Worship Service 
If you can’t come to the service, look for the live stream 

on Facebook Live at 9:30 am or you can view it later on 

Bethany’s Facebook page or on the website! 

Please be in Prayer for ... 
Members:  Barbara Somers, Tom & Jan Gorden, Linda 

Byers, Carolyn Roller, Pat Lynn 

Extended Members:  Margaret Kisamore, mother of Kathy 

Kile, Don Smiley - brother of Carolyn Swartz, Mary                 

Simmons - mother of Cheryl Richards 

Sunday’s Sermon Title & Scripture 
An Open Boat on Stormy Seas (Matt 14:22-33) 

Happy Birthday to … 
9th - Jim Peterson 
10th - Julie Ritchie 
11th - Christian Michael & Scott Williams 

August 6, 2020 


